
RE-EVALUATION BEGINS!
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District 
Seven has begun a Project Development & Environment 
(PD&E) Re-evaluation for SR 600 (US 92) from east of I-4 to 
east of County Line Road in Hillsborough County, a distance of 
approximately 18 miles (see study area map below). 

The re-evaluation, which began in January 2015, will consider 
a full range of alternatives for improving mobility and safety 
along US 92, including adding traffic lanes, adding turn lanes 
in key locations and improving bicycle and pedestrian access. A 
feasibility analysis of providing grade separation/interchanges 
at Park Road and County Line Road will also be conducted. 

What is a Re-evaluation?

The purpose of this re-evaluation is to update the original PD&E 
environmental document completed in 1993 and approved by 
the Federal Highway Administration on March 24, 1994.  A re-
evaluation is the process used to document compliance with 
new federal laws and to identify any changes that may have occurred on a project since the 
approval of the original environmental document.  A re-evaluation is used to update the earlier 
study, document changes in the design concept, reassess environmental impacts, incorporate 
commitments, and to maintain eligibility for future federal funding before the project 
advances to the next phase of project development.  The re-evaluation will also determine if 
new alternative options exist and compare them to the previously approved improvements.
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JOIN THE 
CONVERSATION!

We want your  
comments and suggestions.  

Now is the time to get involved!

One of the most important 
aspects of a PD&E study is public 
involvement. Your input is important 
to the success of the project and 
opportunities to provide input will 
be available throughout the study.  

This newsletter is being circulated 
to  those who have contacted us 
regarding the project and to all 
property owners adjacent to the 
study area.  If you are not currently 
on our mailing list and would like to 
be included, please contact:

Stephanie Pierce 
FDOT Project Manager 

stephanie.pierce@dot.state.fl.us 
813-975-6445 
800-226-7220 

 
— Or — 

 
for Media Inquiries 

Kris Carson 
Public Information Office 

kristen.carson@dot.state.fl.us 
813-975-6202 
800-226-7220
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FDOT Adopted Five Year  
Work Program FY 2015-2020

SR 600 (US 92) from Kingsway Rd.  to McIntosh Rd. is funded for 
design in FY 2016 and SR 600 (US 92) from McIntosh Rd. to SR 566 
is funded for design in FY 2016. No other portions of SR 600 (US 
92) within the project limits, including this segment, are funded 
for design, right-of-way acquisition or construction at this time.

Para Preguntas En Español

Si usted tiene preguntas o comentarios o si simplemente desea 
más información sobre este en Español, favor de ponerse en 
contacto con Ia señora Elba Lopez al telefono 813-975-6403 o 
correo electronico elba.lopez@dot.state.fl.us.

Project Website

If you would like to learn more about this study or submit a 
comment, please visit the project website at: 

http://active.fdotd7studies.com/sr600/i4-to-county-line/

Project Schedule

The SR 600 (US 92) re-evaluation began in January 2015. Data 
collection is currently underway. A public hearing is scheduled for 
Spring 2016. Additional public meetings may be held throughout 
the duration of the study as engineering and environmental 
analyses are completed. The re-evaluation is anticipated to be 
completed by Summer 2016.
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Florida Department of Transportation  
District Seven 
11201 N. McKinley Drive, M.S. 7-500 
Tampa, FL 33612

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Lee Royal by calling 813-975-6427 or by email to: lee.royal@dot.state.fl.us.
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